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Over the first weekend in May, we had a Group Camp during which we had 
our first Beaver sleepover. You can read more about the weekend in the 
Activities section. 
 
On May 7th, we had a visit from Mark the Policeman. He talked to us about 
Stranger Danger, showed us the inside of the Police Car, and let us sound 
the siren and turn on the flashing blue lights. He handcuffed a few of the 
Beavers and also the Leaders. 
 
The following week, we were joined by the Beavers from 4th Moreton. We 
held an experiment evening that was enjoyed by all.  
 
On Wednesday 20th, we had a walk and treasure hunt through Harrock 
Wood, across the fields and back to the Scout hut.  It rained but nobody 
complained. See Photo Gallery for some pictures of wet Beavers. 
 

Activities in June – not to be missed 
 
 Safety Badge 

Thursday 4th June 

Library Visit 
Thursday 11th June 

Visit to 4th Moreton 
Monday 15th June 

Camp Fire 
Thursday 25th June 


